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Dear Parent/Carer, 

We are delighted that your child will be attending their Year 10 Sampling Taster Day with us here at 
Runshaw. This special event is designed to provide Year 10 students with a glimpse of what life is like 
after high school and to help them explore the exciting opportunities that await them at college. 

Event Details: 

• Date: Friday 28th June 
• Time: 9:00 AM to end of the school day 
• Location: Runshaw College, Langdale Road, Leyland, PR25 3DQ 

Timetable for the Day: 

1. Pick up from School (8:50 AM onwards) 
2. Welcome Assembly and Registration (9:50 AM - 10:20 AM): Our friendly Schools Liaison 

staff will greet students and guide them through the day’s activities before they are taken to 
their first lesson. All students have selected the subjects they would like to take part in at a 
previous Sampling Assembly and a timetable created for them.  

3. Two Engaging Morning Lessons (10:30 AM - 12:20 PM): Our teachers will lead all these fun, 
interactive sessions, allowing students to experience Runshaw’s teaching first-hand. 

o 10:30-11:20 Lesson 1 
o 11:30-12:20 Lesson 2 

4. Lunch (12:20 PM – 1:15 PM): Students will all receive a lunch voucher and enjoy a delicious 
lunch in one of our Campus restaurants, giving them a (literal!) taste of college dining. 

5. One Engaging Afternoon Lesson as per the morning (1:20 PM – 2:10 PM) 
6. Farewell Assembly and catching the bus back to School (2.15 PM onwards) 

Purpose of the Taster Day: Our goal is to inspire and inform students about the exciting academic 
and extracurricular opportunities available at Runshaw College. By participating in the taster day, 
your child will gain insights into their potential career, meet fellow students from other High Schools 
as well as Runshaw, and get a feel for our vibrant campus community. 

All our staff and student ambassadors are committed to ensuring a wonderful and memorable 
experience and cannot wait to welcome your child and their school. Please feel free to reach out 
directly to me using the contact information below if you have any questions or need any additional 
information.  

With Warmest Regards,  

Gillian Cahill, Senior Admissions Tutor 

T: 01772 643000 

E: Cahill.G@runshaw.ac.uk  
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